
 

 

 
 
 
October 14, 2024 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
WYDOT opens portions of US 14 and US 14A previously closed due to Elk Fire 
 
Sheridan, Wyo – The Wyoming Department of Transportation has opened US 14 from Greybull to Burgess 
Junction and US 14A from Burgess Junction to Lovell.  

US 14 Burgess Junction east to Dayton remains closed.   

Due to the heavy fire-fighting traffic of crews working the Elk Fire north and east of these routes, motorists are 
asked to watch for their presence and yield to them when necessary.  

The Bighorn National Forest Service has closed access to the following forest service roads. These roads are 
within the fire boundary and are not accessible to motorists. These roads include Forest Service Road 26 
/Dead Swede to Red Grade on US 14 and Forest Service Roads 14,15, and 178.   

The Wyoming Highway Patrol will be monitoring the closure gates at Dayton and Burgess Junction. 

-wydot- 
For information about this news release, contact WYDOT District 4 public relations specialist Laura Dalles at 307-752-3022 or laura.dalles@wyo.gov. 
For the latest road conditions, visit www.wyoroad.info, call 5-1-1, or download the Wyoming 511 app. 
Follow District 4 on Facebook at www.facebook.com/WYDOT District 4-Northeast-Wyoming 
 

 


